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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2011 3:59 PM
To: 'frank goldman'
Cc: wayne.chun@sbcglobal.net; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondences for RO382

Frank, 
 
There are reasons for each of the tasks requested in our directive letter.   We want to make sure that future funds are 
spent wisely to collect good quality data and to implement a cost effective cleanup.  Simply performing a one‐time DPE 
event is not an acceptable proposal at this time. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: frank goldman [mailto:fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 1:57 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: wayne.chun@sbcglobal.net; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondences for RO382 
 
Jerry, 
The bottom line is that the RP has very limited resources to do more corrective action and has not 
been able to get reimbursement from the cleanup fund, even for routine monitoring. Mr. Chun has 
said that he would just have to go into his retirement fund to do the cleanup and hope to get 
reimbursed later. I would like to propose that we spend what little money there is available to do as 
much cleanup as possible before we do more investigation and re-conditioning of wells, etc. I would 
simply like to use Cal Clean to do dual phase extraction with air sparging as past RAPs have shown 
that this will be effective. Let me know if this is amenable to you. 
Thanks, 
Frank 
P.S. Mr. Chun is going to try again to turn in some reimbursement requests to the Fund. Perhaps you 
could help in this regard? 
 

From: "dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> 
To: "'wayne.chun@sbcglobal.net'" <wayne.chun@sbcglobal.net> 
Cc: "'SRUSSELL@CI.ALAMEDA.CA.US'" <SRUSSELL@CI.ALAMEDA.CA.US>; "'fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com'" 
<fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com>; "Drogos, Donna, Env. Health" <donna.drogos@acgov.org>; "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" 
<jerry.wickham@acgov.org> 
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2011 9:16 AM 
Subject: ACEH Correspondences for RO382 

Dear Interested Parties, 
  
Attached are Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondences for your case, RO0000382. 
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Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
ACEH 
  
 


